
 
 

 
 

FINANCIAL PLAN PUBLIC CONSULTATION 
Public Process on the 2014-2018 Financial Plan and Budget 

Wednesday, April 2, 2014 @ 7:00 pm 
 
 

A public meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, April 2, 2014 starting at 
7:00 p.m. at Rossland City Hall, 1899 Columbia Avenue to attend a 

presentation on the City’s proposed budget and 5 year financial plan. 
 

This will be a public meeting regarding the budget and financial plan 
and attendees will have an opportunity to receive the presentation, ask 

questions and comment regarding the proposed plan. 
 

Please come out and help Council draft a Financial Plan for your City.  
A Copy of the Plan is available on www.rossland.ca 

  
 
 

http://www.rossland.ca/
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